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08 March 2022
MEMORANDUM NO. 14
Series of 2022
TO: All Vice Chancellors, Deans, Directors, Department Chairs,
and Unit Heads

SUBJECT: UPLB Human Resources Merit Promotion
and Selection Board Meeting

Please be informed that the regular meeting of the UPLB Human Resources
Merit Promotion and Selection Board (HRMPSB) will be held every 2™ and 4
Wednesday of the month. All recommendations must be forwarded to the Human
Resources Development Office five (5) days prior to the scheduled meeting.

For strict compliance.

s

ROLANDO T. BELLO
Vice Chancellor



